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Dear Parents,  

It is time for you to indicate your intention for enrolling your student for the 2020-2021 school 

year.  We want it to be clear that for any students who are currently enrolled, we do not want 

financial considerations to be an obstacle to re-enrollment.  We always work with our families 

to arrange for their children to continue.  

Please be advised that tuition for the 2020-2021 school year will be $8,800, payable annually, 

semi-annually or monthly.  Tuition for the Upper School (grades 10 and 11) will be $11,000.   

Below is a form for you to fill out indicating your intent to re-enroll your child in Camino de Paz 

School for the 2020-2021 School Year.  Please be sure to return this form, along with the 

required deposit, to school by Friday, May 15.   A tuition contract will follow, based on your 

contract for this year.  If there are changes that need to be made, please let me know as soon 

as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Pantano, Director 

LETTER OF INTENT FOR RE-ENROLLMENT: School Year 2020-2021 

I/We, ____________________________________________________,  

being the parent(s) of ________________________________________, 

do hereby indicate my/our intent to enroll my/our child in Camino de Paz School for the 2019-

2020 school year.  Enclosed is a deposit of $500 to hold his/her place.  I understand that this 

deposit amount will be applied to our first tuition payment on August 1, 2019. 

_____   We need a meeting to discuss our contract and other concerns 

_____   No, my child will not be enrolling in Camino de Paz for the 2018-2019  School Year. 

Signed,  

___________________________________________     Date  ___________________________ 
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